Refurbishment Project - Update
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In September 2015, a significant refurbishment project was commenced around the clubhouse.
This work has been long planned and following a long and protracted fund finding process, we
were able to commence the works on Monday 14th September. The works are geared towards
achieving dual objectives of longevity and access improvement. In short, the building will have
external insulation attached and that will then be finished in a clean white render/roughcast
finish. We will also be providing a pedestrian only pathway to the building and the back doors,
with appropriate lighting. Finally the building will have new external lighting and the shutters will
be motorised, providing suitable safe environment for people opening, closing and using the
building.

Between 14th September and 25th September, access for our members will be via the
back door, accessed by walking along the grass at the front of the building towards the
containers. We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause.

We have created a page to watch the progress of the works being completed........ Please feel
free to have a look HERE and watch the progress over the next few weeks....
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